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NASDA congratulates Brooke Rollins on being nominated for U.S. Secretary of Agriculture  

 
ARLINGTON, Va. — The National Association of State Departments of Agriculture congratulates Brooke 
Rollins for her nomination to be U.S. Secretary of Agriculture. NASDA looks forward to working with the 
U.S. Senate to get Brooke Rollins confirmed so she can begin to champion solutions for food and 
agricultural production.  
 
“NASDA members look forward to working with a leader who is committed to ensuring agriculture leads 
the way toward a healthy and resilient world,” NASDA CEO Ted McKinney said. “As co-regulators with 
the federal government on environmental, agricultural and food safety policies, NASDA will work with 
Brooke Rollins to continue seeking innovative opportunities and solutions for our food, fiber and fuel 
supply.” 
 

### 
 
NASDA is a nonpartisan, nonprofit association which represents the elected and appointed 
commissioners, secretaries and directors of the departments of agriculture in all fifty states and four 
U.S. territories. NASDA grows and enhances American food and agricultural communities through 
policy, partnerships and public engagement. To learn more about NASDA, please visit www.nasda.org. 
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